
Dear Partners,

The authorities of the Wroclaw Medical University, in connection
epidemic related to COVID 19, inform that:

1. Student internships provided for the summer period (July - September)
+ program in the 20t9l2020 academic year will not take place due to
practical classes for students in hospital wards.

with the ongoing

under thę Erasmus
the suspension of

2.With regards to academic yeffi 2020l2I
All actions are taken on the part of the university authorities and hospital authorities so that

classes for all students, including students from partner universities studying under the

Erasmus + program, start on 1't October 2020. Due to the dynamics of pandemic
development, it is currently difficult to predict whether the classes will be conducted in the

traditional system (lectures, seminars and clinical classes). Depending on the development of
the situation, it may be necessary to start teaching in the new academic year only on-line.
Neveńheless, actions will be taken to make up for clinical classes to achieve the assumed
number of ECTS for individual subjects.

3. For Erasmus students who plan to come only for one semester as part of the SMS (study) or
SMP (apprenticeship) mobility, we suggest arriving in the summer semester of the 20201202I
academic year. This gives you a better chance of completing clinical classes.

Dear Partners, the authorities of our university would like to assure you of their priority
activities aimed at maintaining all mobility under the Erasmus + program with all our partner
universities, but it is currently difficult to predict I00% the direction of development of the
pandemic. At the same time, the university must operate on the basis of current provisions and

ordinances received on an ongoing basis from the Ministry of Health and the Ministry of
Science and Higher Education.

We will keep you and your students nominated to our university informed about thę

current didactic situation in the COVID 19 pandemic, which is so difficult for a11.

Best regards


